
 

 

  

 

We had a fantastic time today at Chuck E Cheese! It was wonderful 

to be out, especially with the milder weather. We enjoyed our time 

inside as well, Rabbi Jay led us in davening and shared insights on 

this week’s Parsha. After lunch, Sol brought out our new floor piano, 

and we had a blast experimenting with the notes and trying to play 

songs. Rabbi Jay also visited different classes, engaging everyone in 

fun games.  

Looking forward to seeing everyone on January 26th! 😊 
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